Courtnex Hall

From: Simsboro Mayor <maycr@simsboro.org>
Sent: Tuesday, May 7, 2024 11:34 AM

To: Courtney Hall

Subject: tree trimming

EXTERNAL EMAIL: Please do not click on links or attachments unless you know the content is safe.

Would it be possible to get the trees trimmed on the sides of Rose Street from Hwy 80 to the end of the park? They are
getting to be a problem for two cars to meet. Thank you,
Sybil Foster, Mayor Simsboro



